The GlenOak Band’s 11th Annual Christmas in July Craft Show hosted by PLIMPA (Plain Local
Instrumental Patrons Association) will be held this year on Saturday, July 20, 2024, from 9
am-3 pm at GlenOak High School,1801 Schneider St. NE, Canton, OH 44721. Last year we
had 100 vendors and over 1,500 craft lovers came through the doors. We hope to make this

year's show even more successfull!

e All items must be handmade or designed by the artist. Wholesale purchasing for
resale is not permitted. Third-party resellers or commercial vendors are not invited to
this event.

e Each crafter/artisan MUST purchase his or her space. Sharing of space is NOT
permitted.

e All vendor registration and payments will be completed online. Attached is a link to the
registration form and payment site.

Vendor Participation Fees:

$45 per 8ft space (You can purchase multiple spaces)
$5 per table (IMPORTANT — Tables- If you do not select to purchase a physical table,
you will have the space only and need to bring a table of your own)

e $10 for electricity.

If you know any other crafters who would like to participate, feel free to share this information. If
you have any questions, please email us at plimpacraftshow@gmail.com and a PLIMPA officer
will answer any questions as soon as possible

Vendor Registration and Payment Link

https://forms.gle/ju1oye85SJy3rh2F9

Hope to see you there!

If you have any questions email us at plimpacraftshow@gmail.com



